
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.24.3411 
Date Received:  6th of March 2024 
 
 
Information Requested: 

 
Please can you answer the following Freedom of Information Request at your earliest 
convenience? 
 
1. What Patient Administration Systems (PAS) do you use within the trust?  If you use more 
than one, please provide the name of the department and the PAS used. 
 N/A – No PAS system 
 
2. When does the contract expire? 
N/A 
 
3. What Electronic Patient Record (EPR) / Electronic Health Records (EHR) system do you use 
within the trust? If you use more than one, please provide the name of the department and 
the EPR used. 
- SystmOne provided by TPP – contract end date – in process of renewing.  Anticipated 

end date to be 2026 
- Mobius provided by Fortrus – contract end date  - 2026 
- Paris provided by Civica – contract end date - 2026 
 
4. When does the contract expire? 
Please see above. 
  
5. Could you please provide the name, phone number and email address of the person 
responsible for managing the PAS and EPR systems at the trust? 
This information is exempt under Section 31 (1a) of the Freedom of Information Act as 
disclosure would, or would be likely to, prejudice the prevention or detection of crime. Essex 
Partnership NHS Foundation Trust believe that releasing this information would enable 
cyber criminals to identify and take advantage of any weaknesses within the security of trust 
services. This would put patient & trust information at risk, including clinical, financial, and 
sensitive personal data. We therefore apply section 31(1)(a). Section 31 is a qualified 
exemption, so we have considered the public interest, but we believe that on this occasion 
the risk to data outweighs the public interest in cyber security concerns. 
 
6. Could you please provide the name, phone number and email address of your Innovation 
Director at the trust? 
This information is exempt under Section 31 (1a) of the Freedom of Information Act as 
disclosure would, or would be likely to, prejudice the prevention or detection of crime. Essex 
Partnership NHS Foundation Trust believe that releasing this information would enable 
cyber criminals to identify and take advantage of any weaknesses within the security of trust 
services. This would put patient & trust information at risk, including clinical, financial, and 
sensitive personal data. We therefore apply section 31(1)(a). Section 31 is a qualified 
exemption, so we have considered the public interest, but we believe that on this occasion 
the risk to data outweighs the public interest in cyber security concerns. 



 

 
 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 

https://eput.nhs.uk/publication-category/financial-statements-budgets-and-variance-reports/

